
11/07

 Principal’s Message

Important Dates

10/19- The Great ShakeOut

10/23- Picture Make-Up Day

10/23-10/27- College and Career Week

10/27-Wear your Favorite College   
                  t-shirt or Sweater
10/31-  Halloween Parade@ 10:10   
              a.m.on the basketball courts.
11/04- Hall Community Garden Day from 
             10:00a.m -1:00 p.m.

11/07- School Site Council @ 5:30 
              p.m. ELAC @ 6:15 p.m.
11/10- NO SCHOOL-Veteran’s Day

11/13-11/17- Parent-Teacher 
              Conference Week. 
11/21- Report Cards Go Home

11/20-12/12- Map Testing grades 2-6

11/23-11/24- Thanksgiving Break

11/28 & 11/29- Award Assemblies

Respectful                Responsible   Resourceful

● Halloween Parade will be on 10/31 
at 10:10 a.m. in the basketball 
courts.
➢ Costumes should not 

include weapons, blood, 
or masks

➢ Alternate activity for 
students who do not 
celebrate Halloween

HAll Hawks NewsLetter

October & November 2023

Greetings Hall Families,

Happy Fall! We continue to revisit our 3 R's expectations, reminding our 
students constantly to be Respectful, Responsible, and Resourceful. 
Recently, many Hawks needed reminders about expectations in our 
playground area. We want to ensure all our students feel safe here at 
school. We have been reminding our students to be respectful by keeping 
their hands and feet to themselves and always using kind words. We 
encourage our families to review our 3 R's expectations at home with our 
students. You may find our 3R’s expectations in our Family Handbook 
linked HERE. 

As we drop off and pick up students from school, please treat the area as 
a "traffic-safe zone." Please look out for parents, staff, and students 
crossing through the parking lot. Students should only be crossing the 
parking lot with an adult. Please try always to use the crosswalk. Pull up to 
the end of the drop-off zone to allow the other cars to pull up. Let's keep 
our students, family members, and staff safe!

On Thursday, October 19 our school will participate in the Great 
ShaekOut. During The Great ShaekOut millions of people worldwide will 
participate in earthquake drills at work, school, or home. If you would like 
to learn more about the great shacke out feel free to visit 
www.shakeout.org .

Parent Conference week is approaching in a few weeks. This is the 
perfect time to connect with your child's teacher and ask the important 
questions. A suggestion is to come up with 2-3 questions that you would 
like to ask about your child's education. Teachers will be connecting with 
you in the next couple of weeks to schedule your appointments. 

Award assemblies will be happening at the end of November for Trimester 
1. An invitation will be sent home with the exact date and time for students 
receiving awards.

Best, 

Mayra Fernandez
Principal

            Friendly Reminders


